

NEWS ON THE WIND

Investing in Green Energy. Strengthening Local Communities.



As of the end of April, we now have **THREE** turbines producing power, with more to come over the next few days. This is a big milestone!

There are still I40 people working on the project daily and there have been over 400, 000 man hours clocked to date. We aim to have the project completed in May 2015.

To view more details on our construction progress, check out our infographic at:

http://www.southcanoewind.com/ConstructionProgress.aspx



George Robson of Leminster has been named the project owners' representative for the wind farm. In 2013, George was chosen to participate in the Wind Turbine Technician program at Holland College in PEI. George excelled in the program and has been back on-site for over a year playing a central role in the turbine assembly. We are pleased to have him as part of the team for the lifetime of the project, serving as our technical eyes and ears.



IN THE COMMUNITY

We are almost done construction of the wind farm and are looking forward to sharing the final product with YOU, the local community.

You are invited to join us on-site (at 23I2 New Russell Rd.) for a COMMUNITY CELEBRATION on June 2lst, from I-4pm.

The afternoon will include a visit to a wind turbine, local entertainment with Jamie Junger, a BBQ catered by local restaurants, and plenty of fun!

For planning purposes, please RSVP by email to rsvp@southcanoewind.com or call Mary-Frances Lynch at (902) 684-IIO4 BY JUNE 5th. As we are nearing project operations, we want to hear from YOU, the local community, about how the wind farm can continue to be a good neighbour? What should we be doing or thinking about in terms of our relationship with YOU?

Send us your thoughts and ideas to info@southcanoewind.com or (902) 684-II04.





COMMUNITY LIAISON COMMITTEE

Thank you to all of the community groups who applied for the third round of non-profit grant funding. The South Canoe Community Liaison Committee will be reviewing the applications and notifications will be sent out to groups late May/early June.

The next CLC meeting will be held on Monday May 25, from 6-8pm at the Forties Community Centre. All are welcome to attend.



CONTACT US - This newsletter, and others to follow, will keep you informed of project planning as well as what is happening on site. Please visit www.southcanoewind.com to view previous newsletters and feel free to contact Mary-Frances Lynch at (902) 684-1104 or info@southcanoewind.com to learn more about the project.

We will be mailing out a bundle of the monthly newsletters on a quarterly basis. Monthly digital copies are available electronically. Let us know if you'd like to be added to the electronic distribution list.